
TOGETHER WE SHINE BRIGHTER - A creative 
workshop exploring

The Protected Characteristics
For Year Five and Six classes

“Protected characteristics 
are hugely important for 

children to understand and 
yet, often something that 
staff can shy away from 

teaching .Therefore, for The 
Conversation Stamford to be 

able to deliver a carefully 
crafted, age-appropriate and 
well-pitched project around 
protected characteristics, 
which leaves pupils feeling 

supported and respected in 
their questions and 

understanding is perfect.”
St Augustine’s  Stamford, 

Primary Headteacher

- The workshops will allow 
students to explore 
preconceptions, tackle 
discrimination and promote 
diversity & representation,  
in addition to celebrating 
their own identities.

- Students will work with a 
poet and an artist to create 
original work exploring the 
importance of the protected 
characteristics.

talktous@theconversationstamford.co.uk..  


